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May 20, 2025

Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Long Beach

California

RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation to receive and file a presentation regarding an update on the City’s
response to the Grants Pass v. Johnson Decision (Citywide)

DISCUSSION

On August 12, 2024, the City Manager released a memo to the Mayor and Members of City
Council outlining the City’s response to the Grants Pass v. Johnson Supreme Court decision,
including a commitment to provide an update presentation to the Mayor and the City Council.

This update presentation is intended to review the City’s approach, assess qualitative and
quantitative service data, and summarize further information on how this Supreme Court
decision has impacted the City’s response to homelessness. More information can be found
in the memorandum dated May 12, 2025(attached).

This matter was reviewed by Principal Deputy City Attorney Erin Weesner-McKinley and by
Budget Development Officer Jennifer Rodriguez on April 3, 2025.

TIMING CONSIDERATIONS

City Council action to receive and file a presentation on a six-month update to the City’s
response to the Grants Pass v. Johnson decision is requested on May 20, 2025, to ensure
timely reporting of actions taken within the first six months, from August 2024 to February 2025.

FISCAL IMPACT

There is no fiscal or local job impact associated with this recommendation. Implementation of
any future recommendations may have a fiscal impact and would be determined based on the
scope of directions received. This recommendation has no staffing impact beyond the normal
budgeted scope of duties and is consistent with existing City Council priorities. There is no local
job impact associated with this recommendation.
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SUGGESTED ACTION:
Approve recommendation.
Respectfully submitted,

— =/

Thomas B. Modica
City Manager

ATTACHMENT



